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Meet Ryan Uran, Water 

Distribution Manager 

T
he Todd Creek Village Metropolitan District team has grown again in our 

continuing commitment to serving the needs of our customers. To kick o� the 

new year, we are excited to introduce you to Ryan Uran, our new-ish distribution 

manager. Ryan joined the team in April of 2023 to manage both the irrigation and 

Potable water systems.

Ryan brings a wealth of experience and a broad skill set to our team. Prior to 

joining TCVMD, Ryan was with the City of Broom�eld for 17 years where he worked 

as a utilities foreman and Geographic Information Systems (GIS) technician. He 

was responsible for maintaining both the Potable and Reuse systems. Additionally, 

Ryan created the GIS map Broom�eld uses for mapping and locates.

Ryan is a Colorado native, born and raised in Broom�eld. He graduated from the University of Northern Colorado with a bachelor of 

science degree in business administration. After graduation, he saw a job posting for the City of Broom�eld utility department and 

decided to apply. When asked how he got into utility work with a business administration degree, he responded, “I’ve always been 

mechanically inclined and love working with my hands. That, combined with the �exibility of working both indoors and outdoors is 

what makes utility maintenance interesting to me. It really �ts my personality.” 

On the personal side, Ryan is married with three kids, ages four, 13, and 15. They love living in Broom�eld and have become friends 

with the neighboring families over the years. The kids are all very active in sports so a majority of his time away from work is spent 

shuttling kids to practices and attending games to cheer the kids’ teams on. The Urans also have two four-legged family members, 

both English Golden Retrievers.

Ryan really enjoys the strong team that TCVMD has assembled and the fact that they have a very strong common goal of bringing 

the best services and water to customers. He’s excited for the challenges ahead and is committed to helping the district provide the 

best customer service and water quality possible. If you happen to see Ryan out and about, don’t hesitate to say hi.

Transparency Notice: Board meetings are held the second Thursday of each month at 2:00 pm  

via Zoom. The public is always welcome and encouraged to attend.


